
Message From 

Cantor Joshua Shron 

 
Purim is coming! (albeit a bit late) 

So take out your calendar and circle the date! 

An evening of merriment for you is in store 

With costumes, laughter, food, fun and much more! 
 

Why do we do this year after year? 

Why boo for Haman while for Esther we cheer? 

Because, my dear friends, it's important you see 

That anti-Semitism is more than just old history. 
 

From Pharaoh to Haman to Hitler and others 

Always hoping to harm our sisters and brothers 

Think we're immune? No, even today 

There are those telling us, "dirty Jews, go away!" 
 

But as we keep in mind a world filled with hate 

We've always prevailed, and thus, celebrate! 

For although through the years we've all felt the heat, 

They tried to kill us, we won...and yes, now let's eat! 
 

And so every Purim, we eat, drink and be merry 

And invite you to join us for an evening that's very 

Topsy-turvy and different, and a whole lot of fun 

And of you are funny, there's a prize to be won! 
 

New for this year, after we read the megillah 

Is our "open mic" competition, sure to be a "thrilla". 

If you feel you are the funniest Jew in the town 

Contact me to sign up, and then come on down! 
 

We have so many members who love to tell jokes 

So go through your repertoire, and prepare to tell folks 

The best one you've got!  (Please nothing obscene... 

With kids in the room, we must keep it clean.) 
 

It's coming real soon, on March 23 

The best night of the year at OLNJC! 

I hope you're inspired to attend  from my poem... 

Merry Purim to all! From your Cantor, Josh Shron 

Tuesdays, 3/8 & 3/29 
At 8:00 p.m. 

 

 

          Teen Conversations with The Cantor  
at L’Dor V’Dor 


